Hastoe

@00 Group

Proposed Affordable Housing
SNAPE

OPEN MEETING & Q &A

Wed 10™ April 2024
Drop in from 5pm - Q&A 6pm
Snape Village Hall, Snape, IP17 1RN

Hastoe Housing Association has been working with
Snape Parish Council since 2021 and is proposing to build a
small development of 17 affordable homes.

The properties will only be available for local people or
people with strong local connections — priority for these
dwellings will be given to applicants from Snape.

Representatives from Hastoe, East Suffolk Council and
Snape Parish Council will be on hand to answer any queries
you may have.

If you have any questions that you would like to be raised at the event or are interested in
one of the proposed homes please let us know via eastdev@hastoe.com
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